
MickinEly1

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 10

11

12 13

14 15 16

17 18

19 20 21

22 23

24 25 26

27 28

29 30

Across

1 Publicity 
department taking 
on on man-eater to 
make headway (8)

5 Sporting body's 
undercover men are 
forming a band (6)

9 Iridescent bird or 
famous fish? (8)

10 30, a coastal 
confectioner (6)

12 Mr Goliath is crazy 
for power (9)

13 30, who thought 
Washington 
disgusting? (5)

14 30 perhaps, 
secretary from 
Pennsylvania (4)

16 The products of 
several here can be 
seen when one is in 
the shops (7)

19 A ban on birds can 
sometimes open 
doors (7)

21 30, a crazed deity 
whose anger can be 
heard (4)

24 Python and right 
layabout (5)

25 Guardian might be 
prepared to give 
one a discount (9)

27 In hospital I came 
across as a right-
leaning type (6)

28 Policeman, always 
eating, and driving 
(8)

29 30, who was hot-
tempered but wrote 
in cold blood (6)

30 One  is 
uncontroversial, 
without rancour, 
but confused and 
liable to invent 
things (8)

Down

1 Penny is the french 
pound (6)

2 Fruit with no 
variety whatsoever 
(6)

3 Caesar once used to 
know what's afoot 
(5)

4 Great artist 
produces bad work  
at summer 
exhibition? (7)

6 Plant found in  
missile base (9)

7 Inside, in solid 
form, the woman is 
angelic (8)

8 Eschewing drugs, 
they follow me  in a 
street for something 
that might stop us 
getting drunk (8)

11 30, who is starting 
another masterpiece 
in September (4)

15 Vegetable in in inn? 
(9)

17 Militant policy is 
needed  as victim is  
beaten up (8)

18 Religious leader 
(not bishop) puts on 
eye make-up to get 
a vegetable (8)

20 Eric who begat 
Joseph? (4)

21 Bismark looks up to  
a 23 to provide a 
meal (7)

22 After the king and I 
are disposed of, I 
will get scant 
coverage (6)

23 20 maybe to muse 
about gravity rising 
(6)

26 Following an order, 
the home counties 
are needing to slim 
down drastically (5)


